
Kiveton Park Primary Care Centre Patient Participation Group  

Wednesday 21st March 2018 – AGM  

Attendees: Keith Emsden, Alicia Higgins, Barry Winterbottom, Ron Law, Jean Hirst, 

Mike Brabbs, Marsha Raynes, Marianne Bailey, Sandra Williams 

Apologies: Dorothy Bradley, Helen Greer-Waring, Katrina Fletcher, Becky Clowes, Dr 

Say 

1. Welcome  

Keith welcomed everyone to the meeting. 

2. Minutes of Last Meeting 

Minutes of the March 2017 meeting were approved. 

3. Matters Arising  

None. 

4. Chairperson’s Annual Report 

Keith thanked all the staff, doctors, nurses at the practice for all their service and 

their treatment.  

The whole report is on the website. 

5. Treasurers Report 

The closing balance was £772.31.  

Accounts were accepted. 

6. Vice Chair/ Secretary Report 

            None 

7. Election of Officers 

Chairman – Keith was re-elected 

Vice Chair – Helen was re-elected  

Treasurer – Barry was re-elected 

Secretary – Alicia was re-elected. 

Barry thanked Alicia on behalf of the group.  

 

 



8. News from the Surgery  

From April the diabetes clinic is changing – the bloods will now be done with Jayne 

and Karen and if the patient needs to see Sister Lyca then another appointment will 

be made.  

Dr Ullah wants to do a talk on cervical screening.  

Dr Say’s coffee afternoon is Tuesday 27th March. 

The group had a discussion about the surgery’s boundaries and whether limiting the 

boundaries would benefit the surgery as there are a couple of patients attending 

the surgery who have other surgeries closer to them.  

The stop smoking service is stopping and a new smoking service called SPOC is 

starting.  

A new healthcare assistant apprentice has started called Molly and there is a new 

receptionist called Claire.  

Also the do not attends are improving but the surgery still has a lot. 

9. Update on CCG Hospital Review  

Keith attended a meeting about the hospital review where there were doctors, 

nurses and patients present and all of their opinions were taken on board. A report is 

to be written. A guarantee that no hospital will close and no hospital will turn a 

patient away but may transfer a patient to a different hospital was made. Another 

proposal was that there would be one HR for all hospitals and for health carers to 

have a career ‘passport’.  

Each professional at the meeting took on people’s opinions. One question asked 

was about the extra stress this was going to put onto the ambulance service and 

they said the trust may be able to fund 2 ambulances 24/7 for transfers. 

Some of the main areas looked at by the trust are: 

- Acute stroke  

- Maternity  

- A&E  

- Childrens 

- Endoscope  

A common theme throughout these areas are a hopeful increase in consultants and 

in maternity looking to put a senior midwife on in place of a consultant but have a 

consultant on standby if needed.  



Everyone’s ideas from the PPG have been put forward by Keith at the CCG 

meeting. 

10. Guest Speakers for Future Meetings 

A physio was suggested maybe for the April meeting. 

11. Proposed 50/50 Club Monthly for CRY – Helen 

We agreed to look into it. 

12. Any Other Business  

None.  

13. Next meeting – Wednesday 18th April 2018 at 6PM 

The meeting closed at 7pm. 


